Dog Fouling Campaign



Following many comments and complaints, Councillor Lynne White raised the dog fouling issue at the September parish council meeting. As a new councillor and a considerate dog owner, and with the awesome help of Rushton Primary School, Councillor White has ensured the village has a new bin at the Manor Rd/ High St end of the village.

The Parish Council wish to thank all the Primary School pupils who have created a number of posters which are posted around the village to remind dog owners to pick up their dogs poo.

Rushton Primary School have also made this video (link below)https://youtu.be/ZLu6lpuyTNw

Please pick up after your dog. Thank You.